
 

Internet safety 

There have been a few parents and children mentioning about the momo sinister challenge.  

We are not as a school talking about this as we do not wish to scare the children that are 

unaware of it or draw attention to it so children go and look for it.  We would appreciate if 

parents feel it needs discussing that you kindly do this at home.  

Top tips include; 

 Tell them it’s not real 

 Be present when they are online 

 Talk regularly with your child about what they are watching 

 Check parental controls on your children’s devices 

Anti-Bullying 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I am really proud to share that our anti-

bullying ambassadors completed an assembly 

yesterday with the whole-school.  They 

planned and prepared this themselves and are 

now planning on providing a follow-up activity 

for each class. 

I hope you will join me in thanking, Tasneem, 

Ryan, Ky-Mani and Bernadett.   

26th February 2019 

Uniform 

There are children in school with expensive 

trainers on with no school shoes or pumps to 

change in to.  Recently a few are panicking as 

they have misplaced them.  School cannot be 

responsible for lost items so please refrain 

from sending children in expensive trainers.  

If your child is in trainers, they MUST have 

pumps in school to change in to as trainers 

mark the school corridors and hall. 


